
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: ending Gaza war sufficient to restore stability, avoids
escalation

 

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Ambassador of the

sisterly State of Kuwait, His Excellency Mr. Tariq Abdullah Al-Faraj, and discussed the

bilateral relations between our two countries and our fraternal peoples. His Eminence also

extended congratulations to the state of Kuwait and its people, for forming its new government,

expressing appreciation for His Excellency's well-wishes on the success of the recent local

elections and the seats secured by the National State Power’s alliance.

H.E. also delved into regional developments, stressing the importance of putting an end to the

conflict in Gaza to restore tranquility to the area and prevent further escalation.

Additionally, H.E. highlighted the need for coordinated international and diplomatic efforts to

resolve this crisis, which has evolved into a genocide and a blatant violation of human rights,

as well as the international legal and moral framework.


